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Comments: The State Line Trail in the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest is home to some of the last, and
wildest, backcountry riding still open to bikes in Montana.

This landscape provides incredibly rare multi-day single track rides along the Idaho Centennial Trail, and one-day
spectaculars like the Heart Lake Loop. It is imperative maintain these special riding opportunities for generations
to come.

Please maintain bicycle access to the State Line Trail (Trail 738) through the Nez Perce-Clearwater National
Forest and restore access to miles 20-27, where it was recently closed.

Please maintain access to the State Line Trail by existing singletrack routes

Please recognize the Idaho and Federal Roadless Rules, which prohibit resource extraction on this landscape
and preserve its wild character for the benefit of generations to come.



